

PATRICK VAUGHN
GENERAL COUNSEL
P.O. Box 2440 • Tupelo, MS 38803
Tel: 662-844-5036 • Fax: 662-821-2044
E-mail: vaughn@afa.net

December 6, 2012

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary Federal Communications Commission Office of the Secretary 445 12th Street, SW Washington, DC 20554

Re:

KQRB-FM, Windom MN

Discontinuance of Operations, Surrender of License

Dear Secretary Dortch:

The American Family Association, Inc. ("AFA") has discontinued operation of KQRB-FM. AFA hereby surrenders the license.

Sincerely

Patrick J. Vaughn

General Counsel